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Makarim & Taira S. Wins In-House
Community Firm of the Year Award
2018
The Asian-mena Counsel has just announced the In-House Community Firms of the Year

2018, and we are proud to have been recognized as Firm of the Year for our Restructuring

and Insolvency practice. We have also been given an Honourable Mention recognition for

International Arbitration.

In 2018, over 2,000 in-house lawyers and buyers of legal services in 14 jurisdictions were

surveyed as to which firms had served them best across a range of practice areas and which

have been the most responsive to their needs. The recognitions are based on the participants’

responses on the quality and value of service they received from external counsel in their

jurisdiction and, which firms they prefer to use for various activities.

The In-House Community is comprised of more than 20,000 individual member in-house

lawyers and those with a responsibility for legal and compliance issues in the Asia-mena

region.

Please visit the Asian-Mena Counsel website to view the full results.

http://www.inhousecommunity.com/article/asian-mena-counsel-interactive-version-dec-2018-firms-year-2018/

